M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
February 27, 2018

RE:
            MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE 

                        FAMILY NURTURING CENTER AND THE BOONE

                        COUNTY SCHOOLS: PREVENTION EDUCATION SERVICES

The Family Nurturing Center’s Prevention Education Services; Parent Education, Steward of Children Training, Kids on the Block on Child Abuse/Neglect and Kids on the Block Bullying Prevention Program are renowned for their quality and developmentally appropriateness.  All programs are free of charge.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Memorandum of Understanding with the Family Nurturing Center, as presented
